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May 31,2018

To Our Valued Atlas Tube Customers:

The U.S. government recently announced that they will impose tariffs of 25% on steel products
imported from Canada, Mexico and the EU. The tariffs impact shipments that enter the U.S. on June

1 or later.

We want to assure you that Atlas Tube is prepared for this development. Atlas Tube will pay the
import tariff for products shipped to you from our Canadian facilities. We anticipate no
interruption in supply and have sufficient capacity to supply your structural tubing needs.

If you have any questions regarding market conditions or the tariffs, please feel free to contact your
Atlas Tube Representative or me. Thank you for your business and support.

Sincerely,

o Byl

Tom Muth
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